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DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA PUBLIC CHARTER SCHOOL BOARD

NOTICE OF NEW CHARTER SCHOOL APPLICATIONS

The District of Columbia Public Charter School Board (“PCSB”) hereby gives notice of eight
New Charter School Applications submitted to PCSB on March 3, 2014 to establish new public
charter schools in the District of Columbia, detailed on the following page.

PCSB will hold public hearings on April 22 and 23, 2014 at Carlos Rosario International Public
Charter School located at 1100 Harvard Street NW. The schedule of these hearings is below. To
read the full charter applications, visit www.dcpesb.org. To submit public comment on the
applications, email applications@dcpesb.org or mail written comment to 3333 14th Street NW,
Suite 210, Washington DC 20010. For more informatjon, please call 202-328-2660.

Public Hearing: Tuesday, April 22,2014

Panel 1

Date and Time: Tuesday, April 22 6:30-8:30pm

Proposed Public Charter Schools: Educare, Children’s Guild DC, Monument Academy

Panel 2
Date and Time: Tuesday, April 22 8:30-10:30pm
Proposed Public Charter Schools: Washington Global, One World, Washmgton Leadership

Public Hearing: Wednesday, April 23, 2014

Panel 3

Date and Time: Wednesday, April 23 6:30-8:00pm

Proposed Public Charter Schools: Xcelerate Institute, SPACE







